
         Wednesday 23rd October 2019

Dear Parents,

In preparation for our new topic next half term, we have organised a trip to explore Peel Castle on 
Wednesday 6th November. 

The children will need to come to school in clothes suitable for the weather. Eg raincoats, wellies etc. We will 
be leaving school promptly, travelling by coach to Peel Castle and returning before lunch. 

We need 4 parent helpers for this trip, please let your child’s teacher know if you are available to help by 
returning the slip below.

A big thank you to the Friends of St Mary’s who are funding our coach for this trip. 

Many Thanks, 

Miss O’Mahony and Miss Robertson

———————————————————————————————————————

I can help on Wednesday 6th November for my child’s trip to Peel Castle. 

Name of child _____________________________

Name of helper _______________________________

Signed _________________________


